

SHOPPING Lesson 1 STREET MARKETS Vocabulary

Task 1 Learn new words

CHECK THESE WORDS !

shopper's paradise, luxurious, second-hand, fit any budget, canal, shop till you drop, bustling, stall, crafts, antiques, go back to, produce, regular customer, decade, high fashion, window display, discount, personal shopper, start out, grocery store, logo, souvenir, designer, impressive, escalator, get lost

paradise	/ˈpərədaɪs/	an ideal or idyllic place or state/ heaven
luxurious	/lʌgˈʒʊəriəs/	extremely comfortable or elegant
fit any budget	/ˈbʌdʒɪt/	everyone can afford to buy it
canal	/kəˈnəl/	an artificial waterway constructed to allow the passage of boats
shop till you drop		you do a large amount of shopping.
bustling	/ˈbʌslɪŋ/	crowded / busy
stall	/stɔ:l/	a stand, booth, or compartment for the sale of goods in a market
crafts	/kra:ft/	an activity involving skill in making things by hand
antiques	/anˈti:k/	a collectable object that has a high value because of its age and quality.
produce	/prəˈdju:s/	make or manufacture
regular customer		a person who purchases products or services from a person or business frequently.
decade	/diˈkeɪd/	a period of ten years.
window display		a display of products shown in a store's window.
personal shopper		an individual who is paid to help another to purchase goods
start out		begin
grocery store		a store that sells food and household supplies
logo		a symbol or other small design
impressive	/ɪmˈpresɪv/	awesome
escalator	/ˈɛskəleɪtə/	a moving staircase

Task 2 Before reading watch the video



6 Shopping

- 1 Which is your favourite place to shop in your city/town? Why do you like shopping there? Tell the class.

London is a shopper's paradise! From the luxurious Fortnum & Mason department store, where the Queen orders her grocery shopping from, to little second-hand shops, locals and visitors can find all sorts of wonderful things to fit any budget, big or small!

MARVELLOUS MARKETS



Camden Market

Visitors to Camden Market can shop till they drop! This market in northwest London is actually a group of five bustling markets next to Camden Lock – visitors can even go there by canal boat if they like! The market is now the largest street market in the UK, attracting half a million visitors every week. Open seven days a week and with hundreds of stalls selling clothes, crafts, antiques, jewellery, international street food and much more, Camden Market has a fantastic atmosphere and really does have something for everyone!



Borough Market

Going back to the 13th century (imagine that!), this market is one of London's oldest and most famous food markets. The market is in Central London and is open from Wednesday to Saturday. Shoppers can buy high-quality fresh produce from all over the world including cheese, bread, cakes, meat and fish from the market's 100 stalls. Chefs, restaurant owners and anyone who wants to cook with only the best ingredients are regular customers at Borough Market!

Task 3 Read again and mark the sentences as T(true),F (false)or DS(doesn't say)

1. London isn't popular among shoppers. _____
2. Shops in London are very expensive. _____
3. Camden Market consists of 5 markets in northwest London. _____
4. Camden Market doesn't open the whole week. _____
5. Borough Market is older than Camden Market. _____
6. Both markets are open from Wednesday to Saturday. _____

Task 4 Complete the phrases with the words from the text

1. paradise
2. customers
3. high-quality.....
4. restaurant.....
5. shop till.....
6. to fit.....

Task 5 Answer the questions according to the text above

1. Where can you buy food?

2. Which market is the oldest one?

3. Is it possible to find expensive goods at these markets?
